
 
 
 
 

                                                  TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir,  

 
 

This is to inform that since we are not having Electrical Licensed supervisor since it is not required 
for our work. 
 
This is for your inform please.  
 
 
Thanks and Regards, 
For-  
   Riddhi Siddhi Engineering  
      Kiran Patel  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WP 105,Opp. Coco Cola, Bol, Sanand, Ahmedabad-382110, Gujarat, India. 

Email: rsengineering1606@gmail.com 
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